
                         G R O T O N   P L A N N I N G   B O A R D 

                              Work  Session, February 5, 2015 

Meeting convened at 7:07 pm.. 

Present:  Deb Johnson, Chairman Steve Spafford, Ray Blake, Dave LaBar, 
Select Board Liaison Bob Ferriere,  Alternate Sherry Nelson 

Absent: Celine Richer, Jenny Burnett, Russ Carruth 

One audience member was present. 

Minutes of Jan. 21st Hearing were read and amended.  On p. 2, 5th 
paragraph, beginning with  “Miles expressed…”, 3rd sentence amended to 
“Chair explained that Planning Board members, at the last Planning 
Board meeting, had authorized Deb to proceed, researching ordinance  
language and the board members would email her with their comments 
to be included in the final draft for public hearing.”  Lastly, on p. 3 of 
minutes,  7th paragraph, beginning with “Planning Board meeting 
opened at 9:30 pm.  Second sentence amended to read “We reviewed the 
draft ordinance that had incorporated Laura Spector – Morgan’s  
suggestions.”    Chair moved to accept minutes of 1/21/15 as amended.  
Dave 2nd.   Majority voted approval.  Bob abstained. 

Chair reported that NH Municipal Association has given us the legal 
language required for the ballot.  We worked on language , also for the 
ballot, that will describe the purpose and content of the LWES ordinance. 
Suggested language  submitted by Celine was of great help.  Tomorrow, 
Chair will submit agreed-upon language to Town Clerk Laura Hauser for 
the printing of the ballot. 

Next we brainstormed  language for a newspaper article which, 
hopefully, will help residents better understand the LWES ordinance. 

Meeting adjourned  at 9:03. 

Sherry Nelson, acting Secretary 


